April 18, 2012
Craig W. Hoover, P.E.

Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson St NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Ladera Dam 5 and Dam 9 Arroyos: APS Projects Drainage Management Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-6-12 (J08/D000)

Dear Mr. Hoover,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-6-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Drainage Management Plan with the following comment:
· Basins UD.5b and L91a will most likely have to pond in the developed condition, because the proposed developed percentage impervious areas are 30% and 39.1%, respectively. This is unfortunate since a pond is being built.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
choover@bhinc.com
